
To whom it may concern.
I have just heard about the plan to build a Crematorium at firs farm recreation ground and I 
just cannot believe this is even being planned. I am objecting this plan. I don’t understand 
why you would build on a beautiful Playing field and so close to residents . It’s an awful 
decision and don’t understand why you are going to destroy the environment with a 
crematorium in such a peaceful and green area. Like so many people around the area no 
one would like to see this built here in Winchmore hill. Build it out of town where no one 
is. Why doesn’t the council care about anything or anyone anymore. The bus lanes along 
firs farm and the LTNS are an absolute nightmare and stupid decisions. Think about 
people and their well-being and not about money all the time.
I hope you make the the right decision and reject the proposed plans for the crematorium. 
Don’t particular want to smell the burning of people.
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